
 
Bloom Public School 

C-8, Vasant Kunj 

New Delhi 110070 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

We have recently observed a few cases of eye flu among our students, and it is 

crucial that we take immediate preventive measures to ensure the well-being of 

all our students and staff. Eye flu, also known as conjunctivitis, is a highly 

contagious condition that spreads easily through direct or indirect contact with 

infected individuals. 

 

To contain the spread of this infection, I kindly request that you do not send your 

ward to school if he/she is suffering from eye flu symptoms. It is essential to 

prioritize your child's health, as well as the health of their peers and teachers. By 

keeping your child at home until they have fully recovered, we can significantly 

reduce the risk of further contagion within our school community. 

Please be vigilant and observe the following guidelines: 

 1. If your child is experiencing symptoms such as redness, itchiness, 

excessive tearing, eye discharge, or sensitivity to light, please consult a 

healthcare professional for proper diagnosis and treatment. 

 2. While at home, ensure that your child practices good hygiene, such as 

regularly washing their hands with soap and water, avoiding touching their 

eyes unnecessarily, and using separate towels and pillows to prevent the 

spread of infection. 

 3. Encourage your child to refrain from sharing personal items, such as eye 

drops, contact lenses, eye makeup, or towels, to minimize the risk of 

transmission. 

 4. Once your child's symptoms have completely subsided, you can send 

your ward to school. This will help us ensure a safe and healthy 

environment for all students and staff members. 



  

We understand the importance of regular attendance and education; however, the 

health and well-being of our students takes precedence. We appreciate your 

cooperation in this matter, as it enables us to maintain a safe and healthy 

educational environment for all. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our school nurse 

or the administration office. Together, we can effectively mitigate the spread of 

eye flu and safeguard the health of our school community. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


